
Submitter: Kamren Weiler 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Natural Resources and Wildfire 

Measure: SB1590 

Our family has used the Newberg Pool for years to create lasting memories with our 

family. It’s been close to home and a short distance we can travel after work. Please 

bring back our rights to surf and tow the waters where there are no homes or docks 

being effected. Our rising waters in the winter months do more damage to the banks 

then the waves of boats. Being back that time families can spend together making 

lasting memories  


